
 

 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE: 

 

PSC ISSUES ORDER NAMING FORMAL INTERVENORS IN 

KEYSTONE XL PIPELINE APPLICATION  

 

 

LINCOLN, MARCH 31, 2017— On Friday, March 31, the Nebraska Public Service 

Commission (PSC) issued an Order on Formal Intervention Petitions in the OP-0003 Keystone 

XL Pipeline Application. 

A notice of the Order was sent to the petitioners and placed on the KXL Pipeline Information 

page of the PSC website.   

A date for the planning conference will now be set.  Notice of the planning conference will be 

made to the parties of the proceeding.  The OP-0003 Event Timeline on the KXL Pipeline 

Information page will also be updated once the date is determined. ### 

 

 

 

Contact:  
Deb Collins- Public Information Coordinator  

(402) 471-0226 

deb.collins@nebraska.gov 

 

http://www.psc.nebraska.gov/natgas/Keystone/Orders/17-03-31%20OP-0003%20Hearing%20Officer%20Order%20on%20Interventions.pdf
http://www.psc.nebraska.gov/natgas/Keystone_Pipeline.html
http://www.psc.nebraska.gov/natgas/Keystone/OP-3%20Timeline%20for%20web.pdf
mailto:deb.collins@nebraska.gov

